
Jones Future Academy Parents/Guardians, 
We need your assistance with completing personal graduation plans for our freshman class. Ms. 

Thomas has been visiting classes to explain the process. PGPs are required by the state, please 

login to HISD Parent Portal and complete the PGP process. Directions were sent home. Thank 

you for your support! 
Parent Annual Verification 
  
Student Verification Forms for 2021-2022 are live! Parents, please complete this verification 

form for any updates to student demographic and other information. Parents who already have a 

Parent Portal account associated with their students can login, update their contact information 

and sign the necessary forms. Parents that are new to HISD or who do not have parent portal 

accounts set up their account by following the How-to videos on this page. 

  
Reminder: All new parents will need their Student Access IDs to associate their student’s 

information to their account. Those IDs and student letters were given earlier in the school year. 

  
Parent Leadership Conference 
  

After an unprecedented school year, and as we continue to navigate through a pandemic, it is 

essential that all students and even more so English learners, feel supported and empowered by 

not only the school, but their families, too. With this in mind the district has designed a parent 

conference to encourage families of ELs to think of all the possibilities that open when you are a 

multilingual learner, how to support and advocate for them, and where to find help when 

questions arise. 

  
Every family participating will receive a family learning packet with activities that the entire 

family can engage in as they support their children’s learning. 

  
Please see attached flyer. 

  
Scholarships 
  
Please see attached flyer. 
  

Tutorials 

  

We need your assistance for tutorials. Tutorials are an additional support for our scholars. 

Tutorials are held on Saturday from 8:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. We only have 7 more instructional 

weeks prior to the STAAR EOC December retest. STAAR EOC is a graduation requirement 

for high school. Please feel free to contact me at Nlim@houstonisd.org  or Ms. April 

Coleman, April.Coleman@houstonisd.org. , if you have any additional questions pertaining to 

tutorials. 
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Reminders 
  

• Virtual Title I Parent Meeting : October 28, 2021 at 5:30 P.M. ( Virtual Title I Meeting) 
• In-person Title I Parent Meeting : October 29, 2021 at 8:30 A.M.  
• October 5- November 12: 2nd Week Grading Cycle 
• TSI Testing: November 6, 2021, and November 13, 2021 

  

We strive to ensure that parents/guardians are involved at JFA, please feel to e-mail, contact me 

at (713)733-1111, or my Google number (832)942-8407. Please leave a message with your 

name, scholar’s name, and call back number, thank you. Take care and stay safe! 
  
 


